
 

GCE & GCSE Access To Scripts – 2024 Exam Series 

Your scripts are available on request from the exam boards to support review of 

marking requests and for teaching and learning purposes.   If you require your scripts, 

please complete the grid below and return the form to Pupil Services by 25 September 

2024. Requests for priority scripts must be received by the 29 August 2024 for GCE and 

4 September 2024 for GCSE, this service should only be used to decide whether to 

apply for a review of marking.  After this date requests for scripts will be processed as 

originals and will take considerably longer to come back. 

 

Exam Board Subject Paper Code 

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

☐ I consent to my scripts being accessed by my centre 

 

Tick ONE of the boxes below 

 

☐         If any of my scripts are used in the classroom, I do not wish anyone to             

             know they are mine.  My name and candidate number must be  

             removed 

 

☐         If any of my scripts are used in the classroom, I have no objection to   

             other people knowing they are mine.             

              

 

Name………………………………….... Candidate No………………………………… 

 

Tutor Group ……………………………Signature………………………………………… 

 

 

If you need paper code or Exam board details, please see your subject teacher. 

 

This form should be retained on centre files for at least six months. 


